

PEACEBUILDING COMMISSION

29 January 2025

Excellency,

I am pleased to inform you that the Members of the Peacebuilding Commission have agreed to issue a standing invitation to the Caribbean Community to participate in all meetings of the Peacebuilding Commission, in accordance with resolutions A/RES/60/180 and S/RES/1645 (2005). In line with the recommendations contained in the Pact for the Future, this new relationship between the Commission and the Caribbean Community is an important step towards enhancing cooperation with regional organizations and building strong ties that will certainly improve coordination on peacebuilding and conflict prevention.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Sérgio França Danese,

Chair of the Peacebuilding Commission

H.E. Dr. Leslie L. Wade Permanent Observer of the Caribbean Community to the United Nations